Stephanie Hesford

From: Kirsty Leaf <INy
Sent: Thursday, 11 June 2015 6:08 PM

To: Stephanie Hesford

Subject: End Greyhound Racing, please

Dear Stephanie Hesford,

Please, hear your community on the greyhound racing industry, that has been exposed as cruel and out of step with
our ethics. Please bring an end to greyhound racing in our State.

Sincerely,
Kirsty Leaf

New Town, TAS 7008



